

The Giulio Gari Foundation

175 West 72nd Street, Suite 4F, New York, NY 10023 Tel. 212.874.3934 Fax 212.874.4676 giuliogari.org



Executive Board

Gloria Gari Chairman of the Board

> Paul E. Cohen President

Gayle Gari Cohen Vice President

> Lud Mayleas Treasurer

Michele Baldwin Secretary

Tarquin M. Callen Coordinator

> Jerry Black Attorney

Board

Kalman A. Angus-Clark
Ken Benson
Michele T. Classé
Robert L. Fellows, Esq.
Dr. Phillip Frezzo
Diane Frezzo
Bob Funck
Donald Levine
Robert Lombardo
Elaine Malbin
Maestro Eve Queler
Ira Stechel, Esq.
Betty Cooper Wallerstein
Maestro Jan Jozef Wnek

Honorary Board

Stephen Baldwin Ron Harris Linda Kundell Judy Moon Dr. Daniela Peluso

In Memoriam

Licia Albanese
Elisabeth Carron
Stephen De Maio
Lucia De Rosa
Glen R. Gary
Joyce Greenberg
Alfred F. Hubay
Ginetta La Bianca
Maestro Vincent La Selva
Patrice Munsel
Elinor Ross
Dr. Barry Schenk
Scott Barnes

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

June 2, 2023

2023 GIULIO GARI VOCAL COMPETITION

The Giulio Gari Foundation is pleased to announce the completion of the 2023 Giulio Gari Vocal Competition. This is the 20th anniversary of the Foundation. The event was held May 8th through May 12th at The Liederkranz Club at 6 East 87th Street, NY, NY 10218.

The Winners

- First Prize: Key'mon Murrah

- Second Prize: Le Bu

- Third Prize: Vladyslav Buialskyi

- Fourth Prize: Cierra Byrd

- Fifth Prize: Amanda Batista

Grant: Sejin ParkGrant: Chanae Curtis

- Encouragement: Chelsea Lehnea

- Encouragement: Younggwang Park

The Finalists (apart from Winners)

Rebecca Kidnie, Spencer Reichman, Joseph Sacchi, Avery Boettcher, Wooyoung Yoon, Kara Goodrich, Esther Tonea, Song Hee-Lee, Xavier Prado Caceres, Anna Kelly, Chloe SanAntonio, Alexandra Urquiola, Kathryn Henry, Junseok Jason Hwang.

About The Giulio Gari Foundation

The Giulio Gari Foundation was created to continue the legacy of Giulio Gari by recognizing and helping young singers. Through its annual international vocal competition, the foundation acknowledges exceptional vocal talents by awarding them with financial support, mentorships and introducing them to the professionals in the world of opera.

To reach out to us please email: info@giuliogari.org.